
 

FUNDRAISERS 
 

We will be hosting 
our Quiz Night 
fundraiser on    
Tuesday 21st      

September at The 
Good Home @ 7pm 

 
Get yourselves a   

table. 4—6 People 
per table. $20 per 

person. 
 

We will have a raffle 
during the night  
and a $2 buy a     

answer. 
 

Please get in touch 
if you would like to 

book a table. 
 

Depending on NZ 
Alert Level whether 

we can go ahead 
with this fundraiser. 

 
This fundraiser is to 

help towards      
running cost of our 

club. 
 

Thank You for your 
support! 

 
 
 

COVID-19 DELTA AUGUST 2021 

We are now in Alert Level 3 and hopefully sometime very soon we will be 
in Alert Level 2 where we can operate again with some restrictions. 

We hope you are doing well and safe in your bubble and managing the 
school work and extra family time. 

We hope you are enjoying the free zoom sessions for your children’s class, 
activities and challenges getting sent from your coaches. 

Our club will be holding make up classes during the school holidays for our 
GFA, Tumbling and Parkour classes at there normal training times. 

Term 4 Registrations will open Monday 6th September, we will be     
charging for a 9 week term even though we will deliver a 10 week         

Programme to thank you for your continued support to our club during 
these uncertain times. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   
ALL online payments 

NEED to have a reference 
with Child Name and   

Invoice Number.       
Thank You.  

LOCKDOWN            
CHALLENGES 

We hope you are all  
doing ok during these 
uncertain times. We 

have been sending out 
challenges, conditioning 

work and routines for 
our In House Comp 
coming up later in    

September. Thank you 
to everyone who has 
participated, sent in 

photos and video’s. It 
has been great to see 

them.  

ALL TERM FEES PAYMENTS 

 All Term fees are now due. Payments must be received for 
your child/ren to be eligible for their class. Thank you to the 
ones who have already made payment or have arranged for 

payment. Much Appreciated. 

ALL TERM FEES MUST BE PAID AT THE START OF THE TERM 

Bank Details are: TSB Waitara: Gymnastics Waitara.  

15-3945-0132954-00.  Ref: Child Name/Invoice Number 

 

TARANAKI PRIMARY AND INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL FESTIVAL 
CANCEL 

Our Club was hosting the Taranaki Primary and Intermediate 
School Gymsports Festival. However due to Covid-19          

Pandemic we are unable to host this event or find a suitable 
replacement date for the schools and the club. We apologise 

for this inconvenience but it is something that we have no 
control over. We will look at hosting this event in 2022. Thank 

you for all your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy this Word Find Puzzle 

Thank you from the team @ GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


